COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIIPP]I N,

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

29th July, 1953.

FUOHSE IS

« Dear 3ira,

With reference to your letter of the
0th January last respecting the Tug "KAHANUI",
shall be glad to lsarn whether you are now in
position to furnish me with any further
nformation regarding this case.

i"' 5 !‘43

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagaification Committee.

The Surveyors,
WELLINGTON »
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